
Following our safeguarding event, the NSPCC sent us details of useful links for anyone who needed 
more information or support services. 

 

NSPCC/ O2 information and free helpline giving advice on parental control, privacy setting etc.  
Phone: 0808 800 5002 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-we-do/about-us/partners/nspcc-o2-online-safety-partnership/ 

 

Share-aware site for helping parents start the conversation about online safety 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/share-aware/  

 

NSPCC PANTS resources for starting discussions with young children about their safety in the real 
world 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/underwear-rule/ 

 

ChildLine – online and on the phone anytime 
Phone: 0800 11 11 

 https://www.childline.org.uk/  

 

Safeguarding Board NI safety consultation 

https://www.safeguardingni.org/esafetyconsultation 
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